From: unknown Page: 11 Date: 6/21/2011 12:22:31 PM

Mission permanente o "\ PNy I W PNU P T
de I’Etat du Qatar PR
auprés de I’ Office f - ol ‘:"?w T
des Nations-Unies 4 Genéve . Q;}b el
]

Ref.: 1316

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office in
Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Stockholm
Convention/UNEP and with reference to the laiter's note dated 12 April 2011inviting
Parties to submit comments on the draft risk mangement evaluation on HBCD to the
POPs Review Committee.

The Permanent Mission would like to Inform that the competent authorities at
the Ministry of Environment in Qatar “Do not have any noteworthy comments on
the draft risk management evaluation on HBCD™. It is worth mentioning that

- this reply has already been eamiled to the Stockholm Convention secretarlat.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office In
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretariat of the Stockholm
Convention/UNEP the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 15 June 2011
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